
From: muhmgloverkids@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jill Muhm
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:10 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

We just learned that the technology teacher’s position was cut at our school and class sizes will be increased next
year.

This generation of students is the next generation of our leaders. We need to equip them with qualified teachers,
small class sizes and access to technology as an investment in our future.

Sincerely,
Jill Muhm
2710 SW Texas St  Portland, OR 97219-1923
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